
 

 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
September 14, 2020  
Contact: Jessica Walker, Jessica.Walker@fairhopeal.gov 
 

 

FAIRHOPE, Alabama – The City of Fairhope has announced closings and plans in light of 
Hurricane Sally. 

• The following buildings on Tuesday due to Hurricane Sally: City Hall, Public Works, Nix 
Center, Museum, Welcome Center, Recreation Center, Quail Creek Golf Club.  A determination 
about Wednesday and further days this week will be made on a day-by-day basis and will be 
disseminated as quickly as possible. 

• The Fairhope Public Library will be closed Tuesday and Wednesday. 
• Public Utilities and Public Works call center will be responding to calls from 7 a.m. to 4 p.m. 

Tuesday. 
• Garbage and recycling will not be picked up on Tuesday; determination about other days this 

week will be made on a day-by-day basis. 

Check the City of Fairhope website and sign up for Everbridge notifications at www.FairhopeAL.gov and 
follow the City of Fairhope on Facebook. 
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